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Comments: Please be aware that in the late summer and fall  (August through October), paragliding and hang

gliding pilots launch from the area above Gold Creek (47°23'14?N

121°21'48.1?W) and eventually land by the Keechelus Boat Launch. Would it still be possible to access the

launch location? It would also be great to minimize the use of helicopters (or drones), or at least on the

weekends, or to have somewhere that posts when they are used…


